
CHANGE OF USE 
THE MUNICIPALITY OF ANCHORAGE HAS NEW 
REQUIREMENTS FOR NEW ASSISTED LIVING HOMES!!! 
 

Do you want to apply for an Assisted Living Home License for 
three (3) or more residents? Or in a building with multiple Assisted 
Living License?  Is it proposed to be located within the 
Municipality of Anchorage? 

If yes, you must first complete a Change of Use Permit process 
within the Municipality BEFORE applying for an Assisted Living 
Home License. Your approval permit MUST accompany your 
application. 

To apply for a Change of Use Permit, please go to the following 
address and request a change of use permit explaining your plan 
to apply for an assisted living home license within the Municipality 
of Anchorage.  The following office will provide you with all the 
information regarding the process and any associated fees and 
timeframes for completing the process. 

4700 Elmore Road 

Anchorage, AK 99507 

Phone (907) 343-8301 

Fax (907) 343-8214 

You must complete the process with the Municipality of 
Anchorage BEFORE applying for an assisted living home license. 

If you have any questions about whether or not these 
requirements apply to you, please contact the Municipal office 
identified above. 
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